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BALTIMORE I. MAHYLA~'ID 

John C. Bugher, M. D., Director 
Division of Biology and ~edicine 
Atomic inergy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Bugher: 

t:1-o;:i.u:::·;9 

16 April 1953 

Your letter of 9 April concerning the .I2_articipation of :9..~~Q.!l.el 
George Taylor as a member of a task ~oup has been received in this 
~er~1itlT±ng·"'tne·absence--o.t ·General Partridge. 

We are most interGsted in the objective of the project and you 
may be assured of our wholehearted cooperation wherever possible. 

Colonel Taylor is the Commanding Officer, hth Weather Group 
and although his station is here in Baltimore, he is not assigned 
to this Command. We, of course, could make no commitment as to 
his participation. The 4th Weather Group is assigned to the Air 
Weather Service, Washington 25, D. c., and I suggest that you 
address your request to Major General William o. Senter, who is 
Commanding General of that organization. 

Sincerely, 
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